
  
 

     
 

Murrayville Rental Housing Limited Partnership 
Registered Address: 20479 45A Avenue, Langley BC V3A 6K5 
Mailing Address: 21687 48A Avenue, Langley BC V3A 3P7 

   

 
Mayor & Council 
Township of Langley 
20338 65th Ave., 
Langley, B.C. 
V2Y 3J1 
 
Dear Mayor and Council 
 
I am writing this letter on behalf of the Murrayville Rental Housing project in 
support of the Langley Memorial Hospital Foundation. 
 
We would like to thank Council and your staff for helping us bring this project to 
our recent start of construction.  The process was helped immensely by the 
professionalism of staff as we went through all the necessary steps which ultimately 
led to Council giving our project final approval.  As you know our goal is to finish 
the project as soon as we can so it can generate ongoing revenue to the Hospital 
Foundation for its important work in improving the health care for our community 
and its citizens. 
 
To that end, and with our effort to keep our costs as low as possible, we would 
request that Council consider providing our project relief of the $50.00 per day 
charge for our temporary use of water, under Bylaw No. 4697, until such time as we 
finish our permanent hookups and infrastructure.  We estimate that the temporary 
usage will be approximately seven months, which will equate to a cost of $10,500.00. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Sincerely 
Murrayville Rental Housing LP 
 
 
H. Peter Fassbender 
Chair   
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